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Work Session
Re: Driftskippers Snowmobile Club, and MATIT Consolidated Coverage
January 31, 2023
4:00 pm Harris Town Hall

Present: Madam Chair Clayton, Supervisor Schack, Davies, Gilbert & Kelley

The Work Session was called to order at 4:00 pm by Madam Chair Clayton.

The pledge to the flag was conducted.

Driftskippers Snowmobile Club

The Board met with Jim Heitzman, representing the Driftskippers Snowmobile Club, at the Harris Town Cemetery. The
intent of the meeting was to determine if a portion of Township land could be utilized for trails. The thought and
discussions centered on a potential easement accessing a portion of the township parcel of land, continuing along the
line next to the Service Center property, crossing Wendigo Park Road, and entering Sunset Lane (which is closed during
the winter months.)

Also discussed was the potential of creating some parking spots for the Trail Head within that same parcel of land.

Supervisor Davies will obtain a GIS map to better denote the area(s) in question. Further discussions/meetings will be
held prior to bringing forward to an upcoming board meeting.

MATIT Consolidated Coverage

Chair Clayton received updated “location/property” information from MATIT. The information received had some
addresses which matched up those locations with properties. Chair Clayton found further insurance information dating
back to 2020, which had more specific addresses and locations to cross-reference.

Discussion held on the equipment that the township has, or no longer owns. Supervisor Schack will contact the
maintenance staff to have him compile an updated inventory of what equipment, etc. the township currently has so
the board can match that (list) up with what is already listed in the MATIT Consolidated Coverages. Once this is all
completed the township list of consolidated coverages will be sent to MATIT.

No further discussions were held.

A motion was made by Chair Clayton and seconded by Supervisor Davies to adjourn the meeting at 5:30 pm.







